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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
DATE: June 12th, 2024 
 
 
TO: PLAY Project Staff, Supervisors, Consultants, and Trainees 
FROM: Rick Solomon, Medical Director of The PLAY Project Organization 
 
 
RE: Shana Wirth MA, LPC, PLAY Project Training Director’s Resignation 
 
Shana Wirth has announced her plan to step down, at the end of June, as The PLAY Project 
Organization’s Training Director.  
 
Largely because of Shana, we have accomplished our vision of serving children with autism 
and their families by training so many wonderful professionals. She has shown real care, 
professionalism, and competence in making sure that our hundreds of trainees have been 
supported to become truly skilled PLAY Project Consultants.  
 
 Shana has not only contributed to the training program but, through her commitment to 
excellence, attention to detail, and her creative vision, she has also added value to the entire 
PLAY Project Organization. 
 
I hope and expect Shana will stay involved with our organization, in a creative consultant role, 
and contribute to our continued growth even as she moves on to the next phase of her life 
and career.  
 
I speak for all of us—PLAY staff, supervisors, consultants and trainees—when I say how 
deeply appreciative and grateful we all are for what Shana Wirth has done for The PLAY 
Project Organization! Thank you Shana!! 
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